Marianne Bosley

From: Marianne Bosley

Sent: Sunday, February 03, 2002 9:16 PM

To: ‘alice_wong@ hkstc.com'

Cc: Marianne Bosley

Subject: New Bright Metrak #11800 FCC ID:G6D627H
Hi Alice,

These are the results of the technical review of this application. Pleas respond with information
and further granting will happen. If you have any questions please let me know.

1. The spectral plot does not clearly demonstrate compliance at the bandedges, as required by
Section 15.227(b). Please submit a new plot, using the Marker-Delta function, that clearly
demonstrates that the field strength of the emission just outside of the authorized bandedges
complies with Section 15.209.

Have a good day.

Mariannne



